
November the Twentieth 
Nineteen Hundred Sixty Four

Gebelein Silversmiths, Incorporated 
Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein 
79 Chestnut Street 
Boston, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Gebelein:

May I ask you to send a separate statement for 
the Loring bowl. I received it, enjoy it and I know 
it will add to my collection.

I am interested in the Coney tankard. What do 
you think is the lowest price it can be purchased for? 
Whether I can invest that sum at this time, I am not 
certain. However, I wish to consider it.

I am,

Sincerely yours,

Cornelius C. Moore
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